
  
 

Gusford Primary School 
“Together we believe, learn and achieve” 

Sheldrake Drive Ipswich IP2 9LQ 
Tel: (01473) 682148    

Email: admin@gusfordprimary.net   Website: www.gusfordprimary.net 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs H Madsen 

Co-Heads of School: Mrs C Hopkins and Mrs I Garner 

Enormous thank you to Suffolk new College who hosted a careers day for our Year 5 pupils. They learnt so much 
about opportunities for their future with lots of hands on activities. Year 6 also enjoyed a Maths workshop at 

Chantry Academy. We were praised by both hosts for the children’s behavior and engagement. 

 
 

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen as 
star of the week! 

 
Nursery: Elijah 

Reception: Maddison and Briony 
Year 1: Jailon, Kieren and Jasmine 

Year 2: Thomas, Ellie-Mai and Darcy 
Year 3: Emmie, Millie and Violet 

Year 4: Declan, Aaliyah and Neveah 
Year 5: Aalaiyah, Coen and Charlie 
Year 6: Finley, Oscar and Ryland 

 
Butterflies and Tennyson class won this week’s class 

attendance – winning gold tickets for everyone in their class! 
 

 

  Year 6 Maths Workshop 
 

This week children in Year 6 enjoyed a fun 
and exciting Maths Workshop morning at 

Chantry Academy. The children had a great 
time exploring all the different activities. 

Thank you very much for having us Chantry! 

 

    
 

Keep up to date with what we are doing in 
school by following us on twitter 

@GusfordPrimary 

Parent Newsletter 23/06/2023 

 

 
 

Are you interested in being a Parent Governor 
at Gusford? 

 
We would like to thank Lisa Wood who has 

been a parent governor for Gusford over the 
last few years. We are highly grateful for the 
support she has shown the school. We now 
have a vacancy to fill, are you interested? If 

you are, please email the office 
on admin@gusfordprimary.net and a member 

of the senior leadership team will be in touch to 
make an appointment to discuss the role and 

the commitment needed.  
 

    

 
 

 
 

  
 

On Friday 30th June we will be having a Pyjama Day in 
school to support Children with Cancer UK. Please help 

support this worthy charity by sending your child to school in 
their PJs – A suggested donation of £1 can be given to your 
child’s class teacher on the day. Thank you for your support.  

 
If your child has PE on this day please ensure they are 

wearing something that is suitable to do this in. 
 

For further information on this charity and its work please 
see the link below. 

 
https://www.childrenwithcancer.org.uk/ 
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Canteen Menu – next week we will be on week 1 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

The Year 6 children have been developing their 
needlework skills this week! They have practised 
several types of stitches and have learnt to sew 

on buttons! 
 

 
 

Monday 26th June – Year 4 Trip to WCET Festival 
 

28th and 29th June – Year 6 High School Transition Days 
 

30th June – Non-Uniform PJ Day for Cancer Charity 
£1 donations can be given to your child’s teacher. 

 
Monday 10th July – Year 5 and 6 Show “Troy Story” 2pm 
Wednesday 12th July – Year 5 and 6 Show “Troy Story” 

6pm 
 

Wednesday 12th July – Reception trip to Colchester Zoo 
 

Thursday 13th July – Year 2 Trip to Southwold 
 

Friday 14th July – Year 3 and 4 – The Big Sing 
(Performance – details to follow) 

 
Wednesday 19th July – Year 1 Trip to Jimmys Farm 

 
Tuesday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers assembly 2pm 

Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers BBQ  
5.30pm - 7pm 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Cleaner Vacancy 
 

Would you like to join team Gusford? We have a 
vacancy for a Cleaner at the school – For further 

details and to apply please use the link below. 
 

Apply Here - Cleaner Jobs at Gusford 
 
 

 
 

 

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/139803/EDV-2023-GCPS-64449

